Chris O'Brien

From: Alexander Brockman <alexander.brockman@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 5:10 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: | OPPOSE H8183

To whom it may concern,

I strongly oppose H8183 to increase the tax on STRs. Please take this into consideration moving forward.

Thank you,

Alex Brockman

22 Gunning Court
Middletown, Rl 02048



